
Notice of Road Closure Updates 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

We are writing to inform you about the upcoming road closures on campus that will affect traffic 

and accessibility. Please see the updated schedule below: 

Closure Dates: 

• Main Entrance: Closed from October 15 - October 20, 2023 

• Library Road: Closed from October 22 - October 25, 2023 

• Athletic Complex Access Road: Closed from October 28 - November 1, 2023 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to improve our campus 

infrastructure. Please plan accordingly and consider alternative routes during these closure 

periods. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the campus facilities office 

at facilities@university.edu. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Campus Facilities Management 


